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Our next – and biggest – fundraising event was launched at last week’s Monday 
assembly, and we thank you for the support by way of pledge sheets that have already 
started to come in with your children. This year’s Walkathon will be held on Friday, 
May 17th – please keep the pledge sheets coming until then. There are daily and weekly 
prizes in store for the students, as well prizes for the Early Bird and Grand Prize Draws. 
The Walkathon is going to be Amazing Race-inspired, and it’s bound to be a fun and 
exciting day! 
 
Walkathon organizers are also requesting any families with empty Kleenex boxes 
(4”x8”) to please bring them to the school office as they are needed for one of the 
amazing challenges at await our Walkathon participants. 
 

 

 
April 18 & 22 

Good Friday & Easter Monday 
(No School) 

 
April 23 

Earth Day (Non-Uniform Day) 
 

April 26 
Jump Rope for the Heart        

(Non-Uniform Day) 

April 28 
Confirmation (Grade 7) 

April 29 
Walkathon Early Bird Draw 

April 30 
St. Bernadette Track Meet 

May 5 
First Holy Communion (Grade 2) 

 
May 9 

Mother’s Day Mass 
(8:45am School Start Time) 

Mother’s Day Tea (10:00am) 
 

May 10 
Stinger Drive (6pm) 

 
May 17 

Walkathon (12pm Dismissal) 
Hot Lunch Day 

 

Always check the school calendar: 
stbernadetteschool.ca/school-

life/school-calendar     

 

 
Before & After School Care: 

7:00-8:30am / 3:00-6:00 pm 
*Wednesdays: 2:15 to 6:00 pm 

Email: stingersclub@stbernadette.ca 
 

 
 
  

   

USED UNIFORMS                         
To donate good, clean, previously 
worn uniforms, or to inquire about 
available uniforms, please email 
useduniforms@stbernadette.ca 
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 to all our amazing 
school families and parents for all your 
contributions to our school through 
your commitment to the various tasks in 
our Parent Participation program. As we 
move into the second half of the school 

2019 WALKATHON 

STINGER DRIVE: MAY 10TH 

The CWL is kindly hosting STINGER DRIVE (a family game night) on Friday, May 10th 
at 6:00pm, with all proceeds generously being donated to St. Bernadette 
Elementary.  Tickets may be purchased from the Parish Office, or the School Office at 
a price of $5 each, or $20 for a family. We hope to see you all there! 

PARISH EDUCATION COMMITTEE (PEC) 

The PEC is inviting applications to the committee for the school year 2019-2020. For 
interested parents, application forms are available at the school office. PEC elections 
will take place in May; more details will be provided in the PEC newsletter in the 
coming weeks. If you would like more information, please feel free to contact this 
year’s PEC Nominating Committee, as follows: 

Camille Evangelista – pec.secretary@stbernadette.ca 

Cheryl Chiang – treasurer@stbernadette.ca        Cristina Ricafort – parishrep@stbernadette.ca  

 

YOUR P.E.C.  
 

ANGELA LEW, Chairperson / CISVA Delegate 

CATHY LAN, Vice-Chairperson / Fundraising Committee 
Co-Chair 

CAMILLE EVANGELISTA, Secretary / Parent Participation 

CHERYL CHIANG, Treasurer 

MARC FOURNIER, Maintenance Committee Chair 

PAUL LYLYK, Fundraising Committee Co-Chair / 
Communications Liaison 

CRISTINA RICAFORT, Parish Council Liaison / 
Communications Liaison 

year, we would like to let you know 
how valuable and appreciated your 
time and energy are. Along with the 
faculty and staff, you are truly the 
engine that drives our students’ 
success. We look forward to ending 
the year strong, together. Thank you 
for all that you do!       

(Sent by the PEC) 


